
 

 

 

The Family & Individual Support Program 

and School District 43 Learning Services 

are pleased to present… 

 

This information evening  is 

especially for parents whose 

children with intellectual or 

developmental disabilities will 

begin Middle School in 

September, 2017. 

Our panel of teachers, counselors 

and principals will provide 

information and answer your 

questions about the Middle School 

model, the transition process and 

what parents can do to prepare 

their children and themselves. 

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 

BY JANUARY 15th 

Click on the link to register 

or contact Anne-Marie McGee for 

more information at 

amcgee@sfscl.org or 604-528-3950 

ext. 312 

 
 

JAN 17, 2017 
IT’S TIME TO 
TALK ABOUT 
MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

Starting Middle School can be both exciting and intimidating 

for students and parents alike. As parents of children with 

extra support needs, we have questions and concerns about 

the differences between Elementary and Middle School. We 

wonder how our children will cope and what kinds of supports 

they will receive. After many years at elementary school, this 

move to a new setting and a new team can feel like “going 

back to square one”! 

 

 
 

Tues., January 17, 2017 

6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

The Gallery Room 

Winslow Center 

1100 Winslow Avenue, 

Coquitlam 

(just west of Gatensbury) 

 

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07edirmz6t99696f4e&oseq=&c=&ch=
mailto:amcgee@sfscl.org

